6/8/2016 City of Portland Mail - Re: 24 Arbor St., Portland

Portlanc
fes. Google's good here Inspections Building <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>
Maine
Re: 24 Arbor St., Portland
1 message
Rhonda Zazzara <riz@portlandmaine.gov> Wed, Jun 8, 2016 at 12:36 PM

To: "Allen, Mark" <allenm@unitil.com>, Building Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>
Cc: "PortlandStreetOpenings @portlandmaine.gov" <PortlandStreetOpenings@portlandmaine.gov>,
PortlandStreetOpenings <portlandstreetopenings @unitil.com>

Mark, This needs to go to building inspections (I think) it is not a street opening operations. Who have you
responded with in the past for this type of request?

| have included Building Inspection in this chain

On Wed, Jun 8, 2016 at 8:51 AM, Allen, Mark <allenm@unitil.com> wrote:

Unitil has received a demolition notice for 24 Arbor St., Portland. Unitil can
sign off on that request.

Mark Allen

Customer Project Coordinator
7 Unitil

ME Gas Operations

376 Riverside Industrial Parkway
Portland, ME 04103-1487
Phone: (207) 541-2502

Fax: (207) 797-3763

Rhbonda | Zazzara

https://mail.google.com/mail/b/209/u/0/?ui=28&ik=aec6340d23&view=pt&search=inbox&th=15530dff518cd267&sim|=15530dff518cd267
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